
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

23. BOARD MEMBERS INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Val Carter encouraged Board members to consider the recent information circulated regarding various 

bylaws and to send her any comments they would like put forward to the Bylaws Subcommittee for 
consideration.     

 
 It was requested that staff investigate whether a metered power outlet could be provided in the 

Square for the public to recharge their mobility scooters. 
 
 


